
EXHIBIT 16 – MULTIPLE TRANSLATORS 
 

Baker is also the licensee of FM translator K224AP, Channel 224D, licensed to Fort 

Smith, AR.  Currently K224AP rebroadcasts FM station KISR(FM), Channel 229C, Fort 

Smith, AR.   The FCC F(50,50) 60 dBu contour of K224AP shares area and  population 

with the proposed K232BX F(50,50) 60 dBu contour.   Should the Commission grant 

this minor modification application, Baker will change the primary station of K224AP 

before commencing operations of the modified K232BX.  K224AP will not rebroadcast 

the same signal serving the same area as K232BX.  

 


